Albert, Crystal

From: JC <jac614@optonline.net>

Sent: Saturday, October 1, 2022 8:.07 AM

To: LegPublicComment

Subject: Redistricting Commission Public Hearings

unknown senders or unexpected emails.
Hello, can you tell me if any additional meetings have been scheduled. The post below shows Massapequa as
being the last one.

Attention: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from

Thank you,
Janet

https://patch.com/new-york/gardencity/nassau-redistricting-commission-holding-public-hearings



